
It has been a busy year presenting quilts.  Close to 200 have been presented with more 
presentations to be held in the next 2 months. 

TEAM 5 still has 315 requests to do, some are on hold due to lack of proper phone 
numbers, names and no communication. Team 5 needs quilts, presenters, representatives 
and longarm/domestic quilters.  

Will be attending a guild this month to hopefully strum up some interest. 

Team 5 was involved in the Greenwood Airshow, Wing welcome and Centreville quilt show. 
Thanks to Bruno Losier we had a quilt frame to display our raffle quilt and a few other quilts 
which drew lots of attention. The quilt will be raffled on November 12at the Kingston 
Legion. 

 


